
Appendix 6

From: Parpinder Singh 
Sent: 20 February 2018 14:03
To: Shelley Humphries <Shelley.Humphries@wolverhampton.gov.uk>
Cc: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk>; Dianne Slack 
<Dianne.Slack@wolverhampton.gov.uk>; WV Licensing - Police <WV_Licensing@west-
midlands.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: RE: PRE1328 Lime Street Continental, 130 LIME STREET, PENN FIELDS, WOLVERHAMPTON - 
REVIEW APPLICATON [PROTECT] 

PROTECT     

Hi Shelley

Having reviewed the evidence put forward by trading standards, Public Health 
supports the request to review the premises. The premises is located within an area 
which is cause for concern when viewing alcohol related harm. The area has 
concerning levels of individuals in treatment for alcohol dependence, high levels of 
alcohol related hospital admissions and concerning levels of alcohol related violence. 

Whilst the review request has come as a result of the applicant dealing in illicit 
tobacco, not alcohol, as a Responsible Authority we are of the view a licence holder 
within an area suffering this level of alcohol related harm should be exemplar in their 
management and execution of licensable activities.

I would be grateful to be kept informed of the hearing date/time. Thank-you 

Parpinder Singh
Public Health & Wellbeing
City of Wolverhampton Council
(01902) 555475
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